
There will be a Board of Directors Meeting on October 18, 2022 at the Cambridge 

Village Clubhouse. There is a pre meeting at 6:00 pm and the regular meeting starts 

at 7:00 pm. An agenda will be posted at the Clubhouse as we get closer to the 

meeting date. All Cambridge Village homeowners are invited to attend.  

Charlotte Lammes, Secretary 


